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March 11, 2020 

 

Good morning Granite Falls staff, students and families, 

As you watched and listened to the press conference with state and county officials, the school 
district needs to anticipate schools in Snohomish County closing in the near future.  As I write 
this I don’t have any more information than you do but have the same questions.  We are 
awaiting further guidance from the state and county and will share with you the information, 
expectations, and plans as it becomes available. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dr. M 
Superintendent 

 


